
PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING OF SCHOOL BOARD 

RIVER RIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to the public, to the news media and to each member of 

the School Board of the River Ridge School District pursuant to Wisconsin Statute sections l9.84 

and 120.11(2) that a special meeting of the School Board of the River Ridge School District will be 

held on December 9, 2017, commencing at 1:00p.m. in the Middle School Gymnasium in the River 

Ridge School located at 11165 County Highway P, Patch Grove, Grant County, Wisconsin. 

 

The purpose of this notice is to notify the public that a majority of the members of the School 

Board may attend the New Construction Open House being held at the above place and time.  No 

School Board business will be transacted at this meeting. 

 

 

 

       Cory Moravits, 

       School District Clerk 


